Monday 5" June 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

As summer has finally arrived, | would like to take this opportunity to suggest that children a
bring suitable hat to school along with a bottle of water. | would also advise that children
apply sun cream before coming to school. If the weather becomes particularly hot, we will
advise of any concessions to school uniform or allow children to adapt them during the
school day.

Many thanks for your support.
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Michelle Burrington
Acting Headteacher

Codsall Community High School

Elliotts Lane, Codsall, Staffordshire WV8 1PQ
Tel 01902 907560 + E-mail office@cc-hs.com
www.cc-hs.com

Bilbrook Road, Codsall, Staffordshire, Wv8 1EU
Tel 01902 840910 - E-mail office@bilbrook.staffs.sch.uk
www.bilbrookmiddle.com

. school F
il Heenen et ECO-SCOOIS
School Award parurert b aucwnos and 1dis

FOUNDATION

R N Perton Middle School

et it e Gainsborough Drive, Perton, Staffordshire, WV6 7NR
z National College Qh“«- = .:;:‘n’\{,ﬁr.';- The Quality in Careers Standard 72> Tel 01902 758244 - E-mail office@perton-middie staffs.sch.uk
B HAGUAR www.pertonmiddle com




